
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
 
 
SUBJECT:   CITY PLAN - APPROVAL TO CONSULT ON REVISED 

INTEGRATED IMPACT ASSESSMENT SCOPING 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Cabinet Member for Planning and Public Realm has 
made the following executive decision on the above mentioned subject for the reason 
set out below. 
 
 
Summary of Decision 
 
That the Cabinet Member agrees the Westminster City Plan Integrated Impact 
Assessment – Scoping Report for public consultation purposes. 
 
 
Reason for Decision 
 
The Westminster City Plan Integrated Impact Assessment (IIA) - Scoping Report 
(consultation draft) is the required first stage in the production of the IIA. Westminster’s 
City Plan would be found legally non-compliant by the planning inspectorate without an 
associated IIA. 
 
 
 
Charlie Parker, Chief Executive, 
5 Strand 
LONDON WC2 5HR 
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